
 

Rocky View County Fire Department is currently running a Toy Drive 
to benefit The Magic of Christmas. Donations can be dropped off at 

the Fire Station or at the Elbow Valley Clubhouse until December 20th. 

All Donations must be new, unused and unwrapped. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please visit www.themagicofchristmas.org 


